Superwsor s Checldist .

The following person has been nominated for the Livonia Public Schools’ Golden
Apple Award, which recognizes outstanding contributions of time, talent, or effort in
support of the students, parents, and staff of the Livonia Public Schools:

Kathy Baldwin

Please help the selection committee by completing the following:

|, Bridget Regan, X agree strongly, (Jagree, ([ disagree, [ disagree strongly
W|th the above nomination for the LPS Golden Apple Award.

Additional comments: Kathy, affectionately known to all of us as “Nanny’, is so
deserving of this award. Nanny embodies everything this award represents. She
works tirelessly at our school as a noon-aide and volunteer to support many literacy
initiatives at our school. | cannetthink of a more deserving person.
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Please return to: Stacy Jenkins, Communications Dept. (marked confidential)
OR email back to Stacy Jenkins at sjenkins3@livoniapublicschools.org
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